
AUTOCROSS EVENT – HAMPTON DOWNS SKID PAN 

The Club will be running an Autocross event at Hampton Downs on 

Saturday, 17th October 2015.  This event will take place on the skid pan (see 

photo). 

 

Unfortunately, due to increased MotorSport NZ levies and fees, we have 

had to increase the Entry Fee to $48 for a pre-event entry and $70 for an 

entry accepted on the day. Please check the information on the attached 

Annex A to the Supplementary Regs for this event – there are changes.  

 

Driver entry to this event will give priority to current 

SCCNZ members and members of other MotorSport NZ-

affiliated clubs, but non-members of MSNZ clubs may 

apply to enter as per MotorSport Manual, Appendix 5, Part 

1, Art 2.1.  Passengers may NOT be carried in this event.  
 

As this event is more advanced than a Motorkhana, MotorSport NZ and 

SCCNZ insist that drivers ensure that their vehicles and their personal 

safety equipment conform to the requirements set out in the New Zealand 

MotorSport Manual for drivers running in a ClubSport Basic - Autocross 

event – that is, your safety gear and your car must comply with Appendix 

2, Schedule A, or if applicable, Appendix 6, Schedule AA of the MotorSport 

Manual.  We will have scrutineering officials there to check compliance. 

 

Event information and the Entry Form will be sent out to previous 

entrants and will also be available on our website.  Please mail your entry 

to us (with the applicable fee), or scan and Direct Credit, well prior to the 

event.  We are only accepting a maximum of 30 entries for this event.  

Although we reserve the right to accept late entries on the day, if you wait 

until then you may miss out. If your late entry is accepted, you will incur a 

heavy surcharge on the regular entry fee.  

 

 
 An aerial photo of the venue is included above.    Photo courtesy Hampton Downs    


